
 Management Council Helen Carr 
 
 Notes January 31, 2005 
 

Management Council Agenda 
Thursday, January 27, 2005 

2:00 p.m., GA-50 
 
Present:  Carol Barrick, Helen Carr, Linda Cherry, Tim Clow, Nick Dimitri, Donna Floyd, Frank Hernandez, Susan Lamb, 
Lynda, Lawrence, Priscilla Leadon, Mariles Magalong, Mickey Mathews, Carlos Murillo, Jennifer Ounjian-Auque, Judy 
Pearson, Darlene Poe, Jim Taylor, John Wade, Janis Walsh, McKinley Williams 
Absent:  Iris Bradford, James Eyestone, Paul Lee 
 
Topic Conclusion/Recommendation 

                       Action 
Follow-Up 

1.  Collective Bargaining Discussion on various issues for 30 minutes  
2.  College Culture  Managers took the “Could you survive in poverty?” quiz.   

 
Negative aspects of the college culture were discussed, 
including use of profane and abusive language by students 
and a general lack of respect for the institution, themselves 
and others by some students.   
 
It was agreed that managers would make themselves more 
visible on campus by taking random walks through the 
campus wearing their name tags.  Hot topics addressing 
these issues will be scheduled by Jennifer. 
 
The culture statement should focus on the current culture 
and what it should be. 

A sub-committee of Jim, Janis, 
Carlos and Priscilla will work on a 
statement to be discussed at the 
March meeting. 

3.  SLO Dialogue  Carried over.  At the next meeting, Tim  and Saul will lead 
a discussion on the progress of SLO development to date.  
The schedule will be adjusted, moving the student services 
SLO discussion to March. 

 

4.  Review Campus 
Culture Survey 

Survey was reviewed and some suggestions were made.  
Other feedback is to be given to Tim. 

 

5.  Open House  The group agreed to move forward with planning a low to 
no-cost open house for April 30.   

Linda Cherry will meet with 
divisions to invite their 
participation. 

6.  Budget 
Update/Instructional 
Equipment 

The 2004-05 allocation was shared. Mariles will discuss use with 
College Council. 

7.  Accreditation Report 
Update - To February 
Board 

The report is to be presented at the February board 
meeting.  The entire college will have an opportunity to 
review the report. 

Mack will send the report out 
electronically for review. 

8.  Develop a Written 
Policy on the role of 
Administration in 
Institutional Governance 

Carried over  

9. Governing Board Report 
on Strategic Initiative 
Update  

Managers were assigned initiatives to update as to progress 
over the last three years.  Information to be sent to Helen 
by the following Monday. 

Helen will finalize report for 
distribution. 

10.  Reports - DGC, DMC, 
MSD and College Council 

  

11.  Follow-up to Forming 
the Dialogue Discussion 

  

12.     
   
   
 


